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[CE SBAC] Option E

Cholla Foote <mamacholla@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 4:17 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi there,

| just wanted to reiterate our households support for Option E. My husband and | believe that option E serves our
community the best for the long term, as we will be getting a large chunk of this necessary project done. If we
continue to push off the project and put bandaids on our schools that need to be replaced we spend more all around.
Thank you for all the hard work on this, please advance Option E for the town vote!

Cholla & Gregory Foote

Mitchell Rd.

cesbac+unsubscribe@
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